
To The honorable committee members,

I personally feel this bill is an infringement on our second amendment right to lawfully possess a firearm. I urge the committee to 
stand in opposition of this bill. This bill will make criminals out of law abiding citizens that are unaware of every different set of laws 
that go with every different place they go. I believe it is just a way to hinder the law abiding citizen into not legally carrying a firearm. 

Thank you for your time, 
Andrew


